Bear necessities
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With papers to finish and exams to prepare for, who has time to slow down and
unwind? Apparently the folks at theWell, the Tulane University center for promoting
healthy living, think students should make room for a little down time amidst the
end-of-semester crush. On Monday (May 6), students were invited to chill out and
build their own stuffed animals.



https://news.tulane.edu/news/bear-necessities
http://tulane.edu/health/wellness/index.cfm

From left, students Yang Su, Kaiya Wang, Elizabeth Berganza, Fatima Salcido and
Tracy Godbe put the plush in their plush toys.



Once stuffed, the fuzzy fellow is named.



